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NEIGHBORS, SHORES & MORE

Land, Boat Landings/ARPA Funding Work Session
September 27, 2021
6:30 pm

Present: Madam Chair Peggy Clayton, Supervisor Mike Schack, and Supervisor Ryan Davies

Absent: Supervisors Dan Gilbert and Jim Kelley; and Clerk Riendeau

Pledge to the Flag was conducted.

The purpose of the work session was to continue discussions regarding boat landings, ARPA funding, and land.

ARPA Funding

Madam Chair Clayton opened discussions on the draft ARPA Funding (draft) letter she pulled together. As it was still in
draft format, Madam Chair was looking for input from the board. Discussion held. Further details were added to
certain areas, and the Supervisors present were in support of moving forward with the letter. Madam Chair will send
the letter to Sarah Carling, and then to the Board of Commissioners, and County Administrator.

Corner Lot of Wendigo Road & Harris Town Road
Supervisors Schack and Davies, along with Madam Chair Clayton were in agreement to move forward with the 3.3 acre
land sale, vs. combining with the other lots.

The Township Attorney will discuss (with a realtor) to get input with the two remaining lots to be put up for sale.
Discussion followed.

Casper/Miller Land
Madam Chair is awaiting information from our Township Attorney. Discussion followed.

LaPlant Landing

It has been determined, after researching, that any renovations to said landing are within the jurisdiction of the
township. Madam Chair will contact Kory Cease, County Land Commissioner, to inquire about the tax forfeited land
across the road from the landing, to determine moving forward with purchasing/swapping land. Discussion held.

The boat landing survey will still need to completed.

Mishawaka
As the owner of the land across from Mishawaka Landing is not interested in selling, Supervisor Davies will reach out to
Casper Construction on getting a quote to remove the berm, etc.

Woodtick Landing
Discussion held on moving forward with a survey of the landing. The supervisors were also in agreement on getting this
landing dredged out 30 ft, yet this fall, by the DNR. Discussion followed.



A motion was made by Davies to adjourn the meeting at 7:58 pm.
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